
     
 

Welcome to Blue Room! This month's theme is Our Growing Minds. 
     For the first week of May, the letter of the week will be Ff. This week we are going to
explore the world of gardening. For art we will be using different kinds of fruit and stamping it
onto a paper for fruit stamping. For science we will melt ice cubes that have different kinds of
flowers inside. Math this week will consist of different shape matching and counting seeds.  
   The second week of May, the letter of the week will be Gg. This week we are going to be
learning about Mother's Day and our extended family. We will be making our wonderful moms a
surprise Mother's Day gift. We will also be discussing the word love and what it means to us. For
science the children will be melting ice hearts in the sensory table. For math the children are going
to identify colors and match the different hearts. For literacy the children will be given a sensory
bag full of red shaving cream and will write different letters on it. 
    For the third week, the letter of the week will be Hh. We will be continuing to talk about
gardening and all the many things that can come out of it. For literacy the children will be planting
popsicle sticks with different letters in soil. For math the children will be given different colored
flower pictures and match the correct colored flower to it. For science the children will dissect
different seeds inside fruits and vegetables identifying the difference in texture. In the sensory
bin the children will get to explore with beans, play food, and bowls. 
    For the fourth week in May, the letter of the week will be Ii. The children are going to learn
about a farmers' market. For math the children will be given fake money and count how much
money they have. They will then use that money to go shopping for different fruits and
vegetables around the classroom. For Art the children will be making a fruit basket. They will
start by picking out their favorite fruit and vegetables and gluing it onto a basket. For science
the children will get to taste the many different flavors of fruit. 
   For the fifth and final week we are learning all about bugs. We will be learning about
caterpillars, ladybugs, bees, and flies. For math the children will be getting to differentiate the
various sizes of bugs such as little and big. For science the children will be getting play dough and
different bugs and stamp them into the play dough. 

 

 
     

 
       
      

-Please label water bottles,

bedding, and any extra clothing. 

-Don't forget to sign in/out

-Check your art folders
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This month at school

CHALK Preschool of Tarzana 

 Ms. Courtney & Ms. Katelyn

Reminders!! About Me Bag
Mother’s Day celebration- 05/09

Closed for Memorial Day- 05/27
-Please apply sunscreen daily in

the morning for your child.

05/06- Atticus 
05/13- Audrey
05/20- Alohi

05/20- Victoria 

Ms. Katelyns Birthday- 05/18


